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February 1, 1973

Dr. Robert Glaze

Research Grants

UAB

Dear Dr. Glaze:

The attached document concerning the Alabama Regional

Medical Program has been prepared for the Institutional

Self Study Program by Mr. Frank Hinckley, with input

by all senior staff members. I have read and concur

in the body of the report, and am solely responsible

for the recommendations.

Sincerely,

trChee—

Jphn M. Packard, M.D.
Executive Director

JMP :ms
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